
To whom it may concern, 
 
RE:                                                                          Redevelopment of Harbourside Shopping Centre 
 
Person making the submission:                  Tony & Gemma Chiefari 
                                                                                Owner of 513/50 Murray Street Pyrmont 
                                                                                Known as One Darling Harbour 
 
We consider that the height, scale and bulk and form of the building is an inappropriate, 
unsympathetic and unacceptable response to this iconic site and to the heritage Pyrmont Bridge. In 
prioritizing our concerns, it would be the towers location and the large floor plates of the lower 
tower that are of greatest concern. 
 
The site has few constraints, unlike IMAX, and the location of the tower is for many reason far more 
supportive if it was located further south (in the walkway gap between the IBIS and Novotel) with 
lower height and no wings – refer to image below for suggested location. This would reduce visual, 
shadowing and investment impacts on residents and reduce the heritage impacts inflicted upon the 
Pyrmont Bridge.    
 
We consider that the proposed development will not result in a high quality building of iconic and 
landmark qualities without an International Design Competition. 
 
We also find no justification for how the proposal will strengthen the role of Darling Harbour as a 
tourist attraction with such a high and imposing residential tower so close to the water.  
 

 
 
Best Regards,  

  
Anthony Chiefari | Wealth Advisor - Investments, Family Wealth Management 
 

T  02 8622 9198  
F  02 9432 3019  
TF 1300 368 054   
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Important Notice to Recipients:  

This email may contain general advice. Any general advice provided has been prepared without 
taking into account your objectives, financial situation or needs. Before acting on the advice, you 
should consider the appropriateness of the advice with regard to your objectives, financial situation 
and needs. Where the electronic communication relates to the purchase of a particular product, you 
should obtain a copy of the relevant product disclosure statement or offer document before making 
any decisions in relation to the product.  

If you have received this communication in error, please destroy all electronic and paper copies and 
notify the sender immediately. Erroneous transmission is not intended to waive confidentiality or 
privilege. We reserve the right, to the extent permitted under applicable law, to monitor electronic 
communications.  

This message is subject to the terms available at the following link: 
http://www.dixon.com.au/disclaimers.  

If you cannot access this link, please notify us by reply message and we will send the contents to you. 
By communicating with Dixon Advisory by email, you consent to the terms.   
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